

OE BAND BOOSTER MEETING MINUTES

Submitted for approval by: Kerri Church

DATE: Tuesday, November 10, 2020 TIME: 7:00 p.m. LOCATION: Zoom Virtual Meeting

This was an executive board booster meeting. All executives, plus Mr. Smikahl and Mrs. Creek were in attendance.

The below items were discussed:

- Hit the social media hard over the next couple of days for the Virtual Lincoln Test Drive Fundraiser.
- We are slowly inching our way towards the budgeted suggested contribution.
- Still planning on rolling out the announcement of where the band trip will be next year before winter break.
- Due to the pandemic and some families experiencing hardships/job losses, there will probably be more students who will struggle to afford the trip next year so we need to look at applying for grants to help them out.
- The unique school year is going to make it tough to recruit or keep kids in band and maybe more so at the 7th and 8th grade level.
- Not having in-person winter concerts. Looking at virtual options. Streaming seems to be the best option as then you don't have the licensing issue like you do with recording it and then posting it on-line, but someone needs to be the one to run the cameras, it can't be Mr. Smikahl or Mrs. Creek.

Bingo

- Will need to do it virtually. Do we hire a company to put it on for us? The cost will most likely run \$500 \$600 but maybe if we supplied our own prizes we could bring that cost down.
- We budgeted \$6,000 for revenue but do we look to lower the bingo fee from \$30 per card to \$20 or even \$15 in hopes of getting more people to play.

Spirit Wear

Mr. Smikahl is still looking to get this going before winter break.

Savers

Need to check in on this.

Fall 2020 Survival Kits

Not doing